
When replying, please mark 
the envelope S.A,

MINISTRY OF HEALTH.
WHITEHALL,

LONDON, S.W.I.
S.A.

4th November, 1939.

Dear Miss Strachey,

It was very kind, of the Executive Committee 

of your Association to send, me their congratulations 

and. good wishes, and I appreciate it very much. Will 

you please convey my thanks to them.

Yours sincerely.

Miss Phillipa Strachey,
London and National Society for 

Women’s Services,
Bedford College, 

Regents Park, N.W.


